PSAT/Collage Board

PSAT

PSAT is October 14th at Pioneer High School. Results are distributed to students in December. Students who did not pick up their score reports may pick them up from the Career Center.
Collage Board
Students may visit My College QuickStart at http://www.collegeboard.com/quickstart and log in with their access code (found inside your score report) to: Search for colleges; Explore Majors and Careers; See correct answers and explanations; Get a a personalized SAT Study Plan; Learn about scholarship programs; or Take a Personality Test presenting options for career pathways that might be a great fit for them.  

